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Scott County Secondary Road Closure Notice 
 

June 8, 2017 

 

 

Road Involved: 102nd Avenue and 285th Street will be closed intermittently between 275th 

Street and 285th Street. 

 

 

 

Date Closed: Monday, June 12, 2017 

 

 

 

Description of Closure: Road closures will occur on 102nd Avenue and 285th Street for culvert 

replacements.  Sections of these roads at the culverts will be closed during the replacements.  

Each culvert replacement will be completed prior to starting work on the next culvert.  The entire 

project may take 60 working days to complete. 


